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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 995:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires employer operating
certain facility to submit annual materials balance report on facility’s input and output of
hazardous materials to Department of Environmental Quality and allows department to adopt
rules and impose civil penalty for violation.
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